
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, September 20, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken  
 Cheeseburger  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today   
     

 
1. We are looking for Gurrie students who would like to help deliver the food from the 

Annual Canned Food Drive contest to St. Cletus after school today. If you are 

interested in helping and receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109 or 

Ms. Zalewska in Room 208.  

2. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school TODAY in the 
culinary arts room, until 4pm.  Please bring something to write with and your 
chromebooks.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any 
questions!  See everyone after school! 

 
3. The 7th grade girls basketball team beat Highlands yesterday 17 to 12 behind the 

scoring of Delaney Judkins and Catie Brejcha. Strong defense continues by Maddie 

McLane, Maddie Price and Lily Wenstrup. Great game ladies. 

 

The 8th grade team lost to a very aggressive Highlands team. The team continued to 

play very tenacious defense. Keep it up!  
 

4. Attention students interested in joining the Gurrie Activity Council.  Our first 

meeting will be held of Monday, September 23rd, in Mr. Sullivan’s room after school 

from 3:15 to 4pm.  See Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 


